
 

To: Oelwein City Council 

From: Oelwein Rotary President Michael Rueber 

Subject: Street Closure Request  

Date: 8/8/2022 

The Oelwein Rotary club would like to request the closure of West Charles south of plaza park for the 

Sweet Corn and Karate Chop feed Thursday August 25 from 3:00 PM to 9:00 PM. This event is great for 

the community and helps us raise money for scholarships and leadership activities for local students. 

Thank you for your support.  


